
Welcome to 5th Grade! 
 

Hello Roadrunner families! My name is Mr. Werner and I’m super excited for the 
opportunity to join the 5th Grade team at Robins K-8 School! I recently moved back to 
Tucson at the end of last year from Albuquerque, New Mexico where most of my family 
still lives. I currently live in Tucson near the U of A with my dog Bronx. We both love to 
stay active and be outdoors! I’m excited to get to know all of you. I’ll share a little about 
myself first! 

I graduated from the U of A in 2017 with my Bachelor of Arts degree in 
Rehabilitation through the College of Education. I then went back to Albuquerque and 
completed my Master of Arts degree in Rehabilitation Counseling through New Mexico 
Highlands University. After graduate school, I worked as a counselor for adults with 
disabilities, helping them further their educational and vocational goals. My goal has 
always been to work with children and I am grateful for the opportunity to work here at 
Robins. 

I believe that we can foster an environment of success for your student with great 
communication, teamwork, and respect. I hope to work with you in order to benefit your 
student and further their academic success. I am an open resource for you and am here 
for you. 

I look forward to getting to know your student and help them to grow, learn, and 
have the skills they need to succeed.  

Fun Facts about Mr. Werner…. 
 I have lived in three countries. 
 I was adopted. 
 I went to the Great Wall of China. 
 My favorite color is Blue.  
 I snorkeled on the Great Barrier Reef. 
 My favorite dessert is Pumpkin Pie. 
 My favorite place in Tucson is Mt. Lemmon 
 I played multiple sports in high school.  

 
Your student’s success is my ultimate goal. If you need me, please reach out! 
Looking forward to a great year! 
 
Mr. Werner 
(520) 908-4300  
austin.werner@tusd1.org 
5th Grade Teacher  
Robins K-8 School 


